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Henry Newby’s  phone number,  (304) 790-0758  (Please contact me if you have any questions) 
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Tuition 

October tuition will be 

due Monday, October 

7th Please put it in the 

black drop box inside 

studio B  

 

 

 

 

 

Recital 

A lot of people were 

asking about recital 

dates. June 11th-14th.  

We are running just like 

the school year. The 

only date available in 

May was the Memorial 

Day weekend and I try 

to avoid that at all 

cost.  

.  

 

Otis Spunkmeyer 

Delivery 

Delivery for the Otis 

Spunkmeyer cookies is 

October 23rd . I don’t 

have times yet, but I 

will post them on the 

calendar event when I 

get them.  

 

Costume 

After today, 

September 30th , you 

will be responsible for 

your costume fee 

whether you quit or 

not.  

 

 

 

 

Late Fee’s 

Starting in October we 

will start adding late 

fee’s to the accounts 

that aren’t current. 

Please let me know if 

you have any 

questions.  

From the handbook: All 

Tuition is due the first 

class of every month. 

Tuition is considered 

late after the 7th of 

each month. 

 

 

  

 

 "Things work out 

best for those 

who make the 

best of how 

things work out." 

- John Wooden 

Tuition paid between 

the 8th and 15th will 

result in a $15 late fee. 

Tuition paid after the 

15th of the month will 

result in a $25 late fee. 

The $25 late fee can 

also occur every 

month that your 

account is not current. 



 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
   

 
   

 

 

Dancers Name 

_______________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Gertrude Hawk 

Candy bars should be 

in between October 1st 

and  October 3rd.  

I will let you know when 

they are in and you will 

have until Monday, 

October 28th (no exceptions).  

If you don’t turn it in on 

time, all of the rules 

apply.  

Videos 

Please take some time 

to watch the videos on 

the main band page. It 

could help you 

understand something 

you’re confused 

about. How to read 

statements, how to 

navigate through 

band etc.  

 

Halloween Costumes 

October 28th, you can 

wear your Halloween 

costumes to dance class. 

We aren’t celebrating 

anything demonic, but if 

you feel uncomfortable 

and wish not to 

participate that’s fine. 

Please let me know in 

advance. We will still be 

dancing. Students of all 

ages are encouraged to 

participate. Even if you 

don’t dress up it’s ok.  

 

 

 
 

 

 


